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20 January 2025 

Dear Valued Customers, Suppliers, and Stakeholders, 

I trust this letter finds you well. It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you of a significant decision 
that likely affects most within our industry. After much deliberation and many internal discussions, we have 
made the decision to permanently cease operations at Bosco, effective 28th February 2025. 

This decision was not made lightly and comes after many months evaluating our current business landscape 
and grappling with the challenges we face as South Africans in the Manufacturing Sector.  

As you have likely experienced, the economic environment has been a challenge over the past few years. 
Increasing costs, decreasing local demand, Loadshedding and now the threat of water outages, have all 
played a part in making this decision, but the main reason is the ever increasing global competition. 

Despite our best efforts to adapt our strategies and improve our offerings, we have reached a point where 
it is no longer feasible to continue operations. 

During the coming period, we want to ensure that final operations go smoothly for all parties involved, 
therefore, please take note of the below important information;  

1. Cut-off date for new orders: 7th of February 2025, NO ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED THERE-AFTER. 
2. All current orders will be processed to completion, and invoiced accordingly.  
3. All current Call-Off Orders will be delivered and invoiced as per schedule.  
4. New call-off orders will be accepted for last delivery in August 2025. 
5. Gerber Files will be made available, further communication to follow regarding this.  

If there are any other queries/concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

We at Bosco would like to thank you all for your support throughout the years. We appreciate the trust you 
have placed in us and wish you all the best for your future endeavours. 
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